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Happy Holidays

To all our members, we wish you Happy Holidays and look forward to a
prosperous 2020!

31t Annual Melosh Competition at Duke University

Duke University will host on April 24, 2020 the 31 Annual Robert J.
Melosh Competition for best papers by graduate (or recently graduated)
students.

The deadline for extended abstract submission is January 20, 2020.

The winner of the competition, as determined by the judges, will receive
the Robert J. Melosh Medal and a $500 prize.

For further information, contact the organizers of the competition:
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Guglielmo Scovazzi [guglielmo.scovazzi@duke.edu] (organizer)
Johann Guilleminot [johann.guilleminot@duke.edu] (co-organizer)

Reminder: USACM Executive Committee Nominations

This is a reminder that you may make nominations for various positions
on the Executive Committee until January 31, 2020.

Announcing USACM Conference Services

We are pleased to announce that USACM is offering conference services
to our members who are organizing non-USACM conferences. This is a
fee-based service which includes assistance with venue selection,
processing of abstract submissions and registrations and overall
conference coordination. If you are interested in receiving more
information, contact the USACM office at admin@usacm.org.



